Clip Meeting April 27, 2007

1. When should we hold the Clip meeting with advisory panel, May 21-22?  We will bring in Len Berry, Jean Palutikof, Dan Brown.  Qi is traveling May 15 to June 20.  Alagarswamy and Dong-Yun here until end July. Brent and Sarah will be around over the summer.  Nathan will take vacation in Aug.  

Suggest we have it after we have results to discuss in June – how about June 16?

2. Expert systems adaptation workshops in Uganda, Tanzania & Kenya. The results will inform LTM for the feedback loop. Who: Jenny, Camille, David, Jeff?  

When will the results be ready for the workshops? May 24 will have future vs. current assuming HPC works (GHG); future vs current impacts of land cover by May 30 if HPC runs.  Kili now running current decade; once we have the air conditioner we can piggy back 2 runs. Yield and change maps thus by June 15 insh allah.  

3. Proposals: 

a. Congo deforestation to NSF geography and/or atmospheric sciences (due dates?) :  next week we will get concept note ready to share with NSF.

b. NSF no cost extension – need to describe to NSF what we will do (e.g. say we are getting results now, will need time to write them up and to have project writing workshop).  David will call Baerwald.  Would need to request it in March 2007 if they need 6 months lead time before the end of the project.  Need to say who will support activities (since not requesting funds); it would partly be supported by faculty research time. Need to hold project writing workshop once results are ready – assuming get no cost extension, would hold it in Oct? merge with advisory panel meeting? 

c. NSF new funds for new work – to do what?

i. Impacts of urban expansion on climate with econ drivers and GHG

d. YOUR PROPOSAL HERE – SEND WORD.

4. Papers during summer:  workplan???  Next week everyone will send a summer writing workplan to Jenny. That means YOU.

5. Dong-Yun & Sarah will meet next week.

6. Bryan visit MSU in May?

7. PRELIMINARY RESULTS!  Ppts.  GHG used scenario A1B (middle between extremes) with CCSM (community climate system model). Warning that only 3 years of simulations, and that there is something wrong with the temperatures (Nathan fixed it).  Brent: we would expect smaller daily temperature differences but not really lower max temps. Could be because 3 years only?  Could be because of problems with temp? 10 years of simulations of current GHG will be done by May 11; 10 years of future GHG will be done May 25.  HPC has problems with Lake model now; planning to do future land cover on HPC.  

8. Nathan running out of disk space; needs to decide what variables to keep, and move data over to the external drives (takes a long time to move from Kili to external because needs to be moved from linex to windows via via). Brent says that it is ok to delete the “A” files because have max/min temps elsewhere.

